NC BoS CoC LEAC 
Meeting minutes: 02/10/23
Attendance: Ryan Fehrman, Rachelle Dugan, Jaime Stepp, Laurel McNamee (staff)
Introduce Ryan Fehrman: Ryan Fehrman, NCCEH Executive Director, attended to introduce himself and discuss NCCEH strategic goals and board recruitment. 
Finalizing Client Bill of Rights and next steps: The group present reviewed the latest draft of a Client Bill of Rights, and discussed recent changes and impacts to implementation. Concerns were raised about the feasibility of addressing complaints from agencies that do not participate in the CoC. Minor language changes were proposed. The group did not feel comfortable finalizing the document with so few members present. 
Compensation: Laurel provided an update on the compensation schedule and notified members that they may need to complete a W-9 to receive the full amount of compensation available in 2023. Benefits and drawbacks of completing a W-9 were discussed, and both members present agreed that they would both be interested in completing one. 
Additional Meeting: with so few members present, the group decided to call an additional meeting in February to continue addressing agenda items in a timely manner. Additional meeting set for 2/17/23 at 12:00pm. 


NC BoS CoC LEAC 
Meeting minutes: 02/17/23 
Attendance: Jeff Rawlings, Alyce Knaflich, Rachelle Dugan, Laurel McNamee (staff) 
Compensation: The group discussed the possibility of signing W-9s but requested that other options be presented if compensation would exceed the $600 limit a year. 
Client Bill of Rights: the group reviewed the final draft of the Client Bill of Rights and voted unanimously to approve it and to submit it to the Steering Committee. Laurel will add this agenda item to the Steering Committee meeting and Jeff and Rachelle will present the information. 
Scorecards: The group reviewed the recent draft sent by Laurel McNamee of proposed additions to the ESG and CoC scorecards. The group discussed and made edits to the draft. Laurel will incorporate edits and email a new draft to the full LEAC for review. All responses need to be completed by email so a final draft can be submitted to the scorecard committee by 2/28/23. 

